
 

 

  
 STATE OF WASHINGTON  

Project Review Committee 

 

 

February 22, 2024 

 

 

Corey Pearson, Executive Director 

Kennewick Public Facilities District 

7016 W Grandridge Blvd. 

Kennewick, Washington 99336 

 

Re: GC/CM Project Approval with Alternative Subcontractor Selection 

 

Dear Executive Director Pearson: 

 

The Project Review Committee has determined that your project has met the criteria established 

in RCW 39.10.280 for public body project approval. 

 

Kennewick Public Facilities District is hereby authorized to utilize the GC/CM alternative 

contracting procedure for the Three Rivers Convention Center Expansion Project.  

 

You are also approved to use the Alternative Subcontractor Selection Process for EC/CM and 

MC/CM. 

 

Congratulations on obtaining project approval and we look forward to successful completion of 

your project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jessica Murphy, Vice Chair 

Project Review Committee 

 

cc: Kyle Twohig, Chair 

 PRC Master Project File 

Jessica Murphy (Feb 23, 2024 12:04 PST)
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